
Elmer, Linda 

From: D'Amato, Michael
Sent: Thursday, July 05, 2007 5:41 PM
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: FW: Rivianna project
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put all in file.  i do want a response to them after cc mtg on status
  
Michael S. D'Amato 
Alderman, 3rd District 
Milwaukee, WI. 
mdamat@milwaukee.gov 
 

From: Victor Ray [mailto:VictorR@iewc.com] 
Sent: Tue 03-Jul-07 8:54 AM 
To: D'Amato, Michael 
Subject: Rivianna project 
 
Dear Michael,  
  
  
I wanted to give my dissent to the projected Rivianna project. I am against granting a height variance to that 
section of the river. Giving any height variance will open pandora’s box for future development to take away the 
view for most due to large obtrusive buildings. I am not against development but there must be a plan to develop 
this prime property not piece-meal development.  
  
Please vote to table this until we can hold some public meetings.  
  
Regards, 
  
Victor C. Ray 
1137 S. 3rd Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53204 
414-810-4207 
  
  


